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Please be advised that effective November 20, 2020 RBC Royal Bank 

will no longer accept and/or sell Aruban Florins (AWG) at our 

branches in Curaçao, Bonaire, St. Maarten and Saba.  

 

The change to service follows the decision of the Central Bank of 

Curaçao and St. Maarten in close consultation with the Central Bank of 

Aruba to discontinue transportation services of AWG bank notes. 

 

Important to know 
 

 RBC has therefore made the decision to stop accepting and/or 
selling AWG notes effective November 20, 2020 
 

  After November 20, 2020, clients will only be able to present AWG 
notes in Aruba and can buy/sell and withdraw AWG from the ATMs in 
Aruba 

 

 

Have questions? Please speak to a banking representative! We are 

ready to assist you. 
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